
Michael A. Hughes 
796 Strange Dr 
(509) 735-6374 
michaelhughes796@charter.net 

I reAred from Washington Closure Hanford in 2011 aIer more than 35 years of service on the Hanford 
site. I worked in construcAon during the building of FFTF and Washington Public Power Supply System’s 
nuclear power plants. I then moved into Reactor OperaAons at 100N, later Engineering at B Plant and 
then spent the next 20 years as a Sr. Buyer and Contract Manager for three different Department of 
Energy prime contractors on the Hanford site.  

I grew up in the Tri-CiAes but moved to California in 1964. I returned to the Tri-CiAes with my wife and 
daughter in 1977. My wife and I moved into our home at the Heights in July of 2013.  

My hobbies include traveling, a]ending car shows and volunteering in the community.  I am currently 
acAve in the Kennewick school systems - TEAM READ - Program.  We are always looking for volunteers 
who want to spend a minimum of a half an hour twice each week helping 1st, 2nd and 3rd graders learn to 
read.        
       
I am currently serving on two of your HOA commi]ees – 1) Board of Directors, Treasurer  
                                                                                                      2) Architectural Commi]ee 

If there are any quesAons or issues that you would like to have addressed by either of these commi]ees, 
send an email to me at the above address, give me a call or stop me while Tucker (one of several 
Labradoodles who live in the Heights) is taking me for a walk through our community.  

 

Michael A. Hughes 


